
Bryce L ShrWr
Senior Vice President and

Chief Nuclear officer 

PPL Susquehnna, LLC
769 Salem Boulevard

Bervwick, PA 18603
Tel. 570.542.3120 Fax 570.542 1504

blshriverpplweb.com

. . e~~~~~~-

0 *~~~ Wn,-
4.. *4

t I..
* w 

DEC 1 5 2003

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Glenn Tracy
Mail Stop T-4A9
Two White Flint North
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

SUSQUEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
FINAL RESPONSE TO JANUARY 7, 2003 NRC ORDER
MODIFYING LICENSES EA-02-261 COMPLIANCE WIH
ALL COMPENSATORY MEASURES
PLA-5682

Docket No. 50-387
and 50-388

References: 1) Letter, S. J. Collins (USNRC) to M. H. Crowthers (PPL), "Issuance of Orderfor
-i:opensatoy Measures Relaed to Access Authorization," dated January 7.2003.

2) PLA-5584, B. L Shriver (PPL) to G. M. Tracy (USNRC), "Response to the
January 7, 2003 NRC Order Modifying Licenses EA-02-261," dated January 23, 2003.

3) PLA-5608, B. L Shriver (PPL) to G. M. Tracy (USNRC), "Response to the
January 7, 2003 NRC Order Modifying Licenses EA-02-261 Compliance with
Compensatory Measure B..,. " dated April 3,- 2003.

4) PLA-5636, G. T. Jones (PPL) to G. M. Tracy (USNRC), "Response to the
January 7, 2003 NRC Order Modifying Licenses EA-02-261 Compliance with All
Compensatory Measures Except C.1.6 and C.1.8," dated July 3, 2003.

By letter dated January 7, 2003, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) transmitted
to PPL Susquehanna, LLC (PPL) an Order containing compensatory measures related to
access authorization [Reference 1].

In a letter dated January 23, 2003, PPL committed to revise all applicable procedures and
complete all necessary actions to include the provisions of all compensatory measures
except B.1.1, C.1.6 and C.1.8 by July 7,2003 [Reference 2]. PPL providednotification
by letter dated April 3, 2003 that PPL was in compliance with B.1.I [Reference 3].
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In a letter dated July 3, 2003 [Reference 4], PPL notified the NRC all applicable
procedures were revised and all necessary actions were completed to be in full
compliance with all Compensatory Measures stated in Reference 1, except for C.1.6 and
C.1.8 which were required to be implemented by January 7, 2004.

The purpose of this letter is to report to the NRC that PPL has achieved full compliance
with all the compensatory measures related to access authorization. All applicable

*procedures have been revised and all necessary actions have been taken to be in full
compliance with all compensatory measures stated in Reference 1.

PPL commits to maintaining the procedures and necessary actions for compensatory
measures B.1.1, B.1.2, B.1.3, B.1.4, B.1.5, B.1.6, B.1.7, C.1.l, C.1.2, C.1.3, C.1.4, C.1.5,
C.1.6, C.1.7, C.1.8, C.l.9, and C.l.10.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact
Mr. Joseph J. Meter at (570) 542-1873.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Executed on: I 5

B.L.

copy: NRC Region I
Mr. R. V. Guzman, NRC Project Manager
Mr. S. Hansell, NRC Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. R. Janati, DEPIBRP

- US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001


